

Dr. P. Ogborne

Mrs. J. Grant
VP - Primary

Mr. N. Ogborne

Mr. D. Park
Director of Development

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211

May 23, 2019

Dear Parents:

On Monday, June 3, 2019, the Grade 7/8 softball team will be participating in the ACSI softball tournament in Oshawa at the Lakefront Park West on Phillip Murray Road. We will be travelling by bus and leaving at 8:00 a.m. and returning by 4:00 p.m.

Please complete the permission form below and return it to the school as soon as possible. Players need to bring a disposable lunch, plenty to drink, baseball hat/glove, sunscreen and any other equipment they may want to bring. They will also need to wear their red gym shirts and black shorts/baseball pants/track pants.

Since we are hosting this tournament, all Grade 8 students will be going and the students who are not on the team will be assisting with scoring and diamond set-ups.

Thank you,

Yours in His Service,

Mr. N. Ogborne Softball Coach

(ACSI Gr. 7/8 Softball Tournament)	
I give	permission to participate on June 3, 2019.
do not give	permission to participate on June 3, 2019.
Parent's Signature	 Date